
Fairness in BC’s  
public schools 
The Ombudsperson is investigating 
situations where students are asked or told 
not to attend school. We will assess whether 
that is fair for all students, especially those 
with disabilities or diverse abilities.

Your experiences are 
important to us. 
It is important for us to hear directly from 
students and their families. If you are a 
student or a caregiver, you can share your 
story on our website. All the information 
you share is confidential. 

We want to hear from you!  
To participate, please scan  
the QR code.


